QNC: Notice of cancelling the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 16 Apr 2020, Quang Ninh Construction and Cement Joint Stock Company announced Notice of cancelling the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Based on the Document No. 484/ CV - QNC dated 09 Apr 2020 by Quang Ninh Construction and Cement Joint Stock Company on cancelling the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020, the Vietnam Securities Depository Center (VSD) announced as follows:
Cancel the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020, record date: 10 Mar 2020 according to the Notice No. 416/ TB – Vietnam Securities Depository Center dated 20 Feb 2020 by the Vietnam Securities Depository Center
Reason: Currently, due to the complex situation of the epidemic Covid-19, QNC has not been able to organize the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020. The Company will resend the Notice of record date for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 after having the detail plan
Vietnam Securities Depository Center disclosed so that the depository members could be aware and disclose to the investors who are depositing QNC shares at the depository members
